
 
 
Looe Community Academy is a member of SMART (South East Cornwall Multi Academy Regional Trust), 
an exempt charity and a company limited by guarantee, registered in England and Wales with company number 7542166 
Registered Office: Liskeard School and Community College, Luxstowe, Liskeard, Cornwall, PL14 3EA. Telephone 01579 342344 

 

 
 

 
Sunrising, East Looe, Cornwall PL13 1NQ 

Telephone: 01503 262625 
Email: enquiries@looeca.net 

www.looe.cornwall.sch.uk 
 

Headteacher: Mr S Yalden BSc (Hons) PGCE NPQH 
 

Our Ref:  KJA/1 
 
9 December 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Please find attached a presentation and info sheet from the recent Key to Success evening held for our year 
7 parents and carers. The parents/carers in attendance shared with staff that the contents were so 
informative, that it should be shared with all families.  
 
If you have any questions about the content of the presentation, please do contact Mrs Jackman who is our 
Deputy Headteacher and SENCo, and she will do her best to get in touch and answer any queries.  
 
The presentation is information for parents/guardians and for parents and guardians to make informed 
decisions about how they wish to use or not use the information. The information is based on evidence and 
a booked ' Hold on to Your Kids'. We are in challenging times and the content is to help us to help the next 
generation navigate our busy world.  
 
We are a caring community here at Looe Community Academy and wish to work with parents and carers in 
providing the best possible learning environment and experience.  
 
Please do use the information to your advantage and get back in touch should you need to. 
 
Kind regards  
 
 
Mrs Kate Jackman 
Deputy Headteacher /SENCO 
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